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As a realtor of 36 years serving buyers & sellers on the Eastside, I’ve already seen the beginning of
people no longer wanting to live in Multnomah County due to the homeless. If our parks, where
Portland residence can find relaxation & beauty and take their kids and grandkids to play, should
become homeless camps, I strongly feel this will be the last straw and people will leave Portland.
I’ve done values for many past clients on their current homes as they prepare to exit a city that once
enjoyed & were proud to live in. This migration will devalue homes! 
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